
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Tues. (11/1): Trojan Learning Lab
Thurs. (11/3): Trojan Learning Lab
Thurs (11/3): Art Club

*All activities are from 3-4 PM

CONTACT US
Phone: 517-568-4464

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/hcstrojans

Email: csangster@homerschools.net

FALL ATHLETES MEETING

TROJAN LEARNING LAB
Trojan Learning Lab is on Tuesdays and
Thursdays after school until 4 PM. This is
an opportunity for your student to get
additional help on their school work. If
you would like your child to attend,
please call the office to sign them up.

LUNCH FOR THE WEEK
Monday, Nov. 7 - Bosco Sticks
Tuesday, Nov. 8 - Chicken Tacos
Wednesday, Nov. 9 - Spaghetti &
Garlic Toast
Thursday, Nov. 10 - Chili
Friday, Nov. 11 - Pizza

There will be a meeting on Monday,
November 7th at 10:15 am in the
Computer Lab across from the HS/MS
Media Center.

TROJAN G.R.I.T. GEAR
You can purchase Trojan G.R.I.T. clothing at the
link below. This is a fundraiser for the PBIS team
and the money will help us serve our students.

https://homergrit.itemorder.com/shop/home/

COLLEGE VISITS

Olivet - Wednesday, Nov. 2 at 9 am
Adrian - Thursday, Nov. 3 at 9 am

Reps from the following colleges will
be at Homer on these dates:

Students may sign up in the office if
they would like to attend.

https://homergrit.itemorder.com/shop/home/


DRIVERS ED - SESSION 2 REMINDER
Driver Ed II class will be held on Monday, November 7, Wednesday, November 9
& Thursday, November 10, from 7-9 pm in Mr. McKown's room.

DUAL ENROLLMENT FOR  WINTER 2022 SEMESTER
Juniors and Seniors that are interested in taking Dual Enrollment classes
through KCC for the winter semester, please see Mrs. Hall. The enrollment
period is now open & classes fill up fast, so don't wait.

WINTER SPORTS START
Winter sports will start soon. Please look at the Homer Trojan Athletics Facebook
page for practice start dates. Remember that students need to have an
athletic physical on file with the school to be able to participate. If you have
questions, please contact Athletic Director, Brad Roth.

MICHIGAN ACHIEVEMENT SCHOLARSHIP
Starting with the high school Class of 2023, can apply for the Michigan
Achievement Scholarship and lower their cost of college by thousands of
dollars a year. Students should talk to their parents or guardians, gather
documents, and fill out their Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as
soon as possible in order to take advantage of this scholarship opportunity.

Please see the link for more information:
https://www.michigan.gov/mistudentaid/programs/michigan-achievement-
scholarship

https://www.michigan.gov/mistudentaid/programs/michigan-achievement-scholarship

